12/18/2023
Dear Superintendent Swartz:

| am writing to submit my letter of resignation, effective January 31, 2024. Thank you for the
opportunity to work at Scotia-Glenville.

Sincerely,

(avtoc G - Neyobs

Caroline Hampton

Cc: Catie Magil, Sarah Hoffmann, Jill Bush, Nicholas Criscone

Scanned with CamScanner



